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Peace Road Sri Lanka 2016 was successfully conducted in Colombo, the nation’s capital on July 09, 2016 
at 7:30 am. Among participants, we had 7 Members of Parliament with Hon. Anoma Gamage, Dep. 
Minister of Petroleum Development who delivered the Peace Message. She praised Rev. Sun Myung 
Moon and Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon for initiating this project to promote world peace through the creation of 
an International Peace Highway. 
 
Also, 5 religious leaders from 4 major religions in Sri Lanka offered the interfaith prayer. The 92 
participants, while cycling and walking was led by Hon. Heshan Withanage, a Member of Parliament, and 
guided by a police car in front and an official vehicle of a Member of Parliament and an ambulance at the 
back of the parade. 
 

 


